Your Exchange Store Welcomes You

We wish to extend a hearty welcome to all New Aggies and to all Old Aggies who are returning for the Spring Semester.

May we again remind old students and point out to new students that . . . "EXCHANGE STORE PROFITS ARE YOUR PROFITS"

Yes, Exchange Store profits, above operating capital needs, are annually allocated to various Student Welfare and Recreation Projects.

More than \$225,000.00 has been so allocated during the past four fiscal years. This included substantial contributions to the following:

The Grove
Guion Hall
Music Hall
Golf Course
Rodeo Arena
The Aggie Players
Lighted Soft Ball Field
Campus Tennis Courts
The Famous Aggie Band
Memorial Student Center
Dormitory Athletic Equipment
YMCA Equipment
Student Loan Fund
Library Recreational Reading Fund

When you buy your books and other school and personal needs from the Exchange Store, you not only get top quality at fair prices, but you make an investment in welfare and recreation for every present and future Aggie.

The Exchange Store needs your support to make these things possible — You need the support it provides. Let's work hand in hand to build of A & M a better place to live, work, study and play.

The Exchange Store

"Serving Texas Aggies"